The Office of Tony Blair

November 2013

Dear Ms. Phan,

Thank you for getting in touch with your enquiry and please accept our apologies for
the delayed reply.

Tony Blair takes a keen interest in the region. During his visits to Myanmar, he has
met a number of political figures, including Ministers and Aung San Suu Kyi, to
discuss politics, reform and global issues.

We are currently carrying out governance work on a short-term basis, supporting the
government to build delivery mechanisms to help deliver their long-term strategic
goals. This work is being carried out on a pro bono basis and is very similar to the
work that Mr Blair does in Africa for one of his charities, the Africa Governance
Initiative.

Yours sincerely,

The Office of Tony Blair

PO Box 60519
London
W2 7JU

www.tonyblairoffice.org



